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U.S Senate candidate, Gillian Battino

addresses the Israeli-Palestinian conflict

and calls for a ceasefire.

WAUSAU, WISCONSIN, UNITED STATES,

May 17, 2021 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Dr.

Gillian Battino’s campaign released the

following statement today:

The violence in Israel and Palestine is

unacceptable. My heart aches for every

life lost and every Palestinian and

Israeli citizen in hiding, whether

terrified of Israeli airstrikes and ground

forces or Hamas rockets. 

As Hamas fires rockets and the Israeli

government sends airstrikes and

ground forces, it’s increasingly clear

that a ceasefire is an absolute necessity

to halt the violence and protect human

lives in Israel and Palestine, both in the immediate and in the long term. 

I call on President Biden to take the diplomatic steps necessary to negotiate a ceasefire and call

for Israel to immediately cease the use of artillery engagements in Palestinian urban centers.

The United States owes it to the world to pursue a diplomatic resolution, beginning with

negotiating a ceasefire to preserve human dignity and life. To not do so sends the wrong

message to our allies and enemies alike.

The statement is also available on Twitter.

To learn more about Dr. Gillian Battino’s campaign for U.S Senate, please

www.battinoforsenate.us, watch the official launch video, or find us on social media

@battino4senate.
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The United States owes it to

the world to pursue a

diplomatic resolution,

beginning with negotiating a

ceasefire to preserve human

dignity and life.”
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/541368475
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